
From: DEMETRIOS MAMATIS  
Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2023 5:26 PM 
To: Clerks Public <clerkspublic@markham.ca> 
Subject: Hilton Markham Suites Hotel Limited 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO 

NOT CLICK on any links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender 

and know the content is safe. 

To whom this may concern, 
 
I support Councillor Reid McAlpine in denying the proposal for high density development and mixed use. 
It should be denied based on density in the area. Transportation concerns are another big reason to deny 
this proposal. 
We need more public information sessions before anything is approved. Once again, the Official Plan 
Amendment application submitted by Hilton Suites should be denied. Five new buildings is far too many! 
 
Thank you, 
Demetri Mamatis 
Markham resident 
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